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Florida House of Representatives 
Mike Fasano 
Representative, 45th District 
Majority Whip 

Reply to: 
8217 Massachusetts Avenue 
New Port Richey, FL 34653-3 I I 1  
(813) 848-5885 

0 323 The Capitol 
402 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300 
(850) 488-8528 

Committees 
Vice Chair, Community Colleges 

& Career Prep 
Finance & Taxation 
Governmental Operations 
Regulated Services 
Joint Legislative Auditing 

June 30, 1998 

Steve Watford, Vice President 
Aloha Utilities, lnc. 
2514 Aloha Place 
Holiday, FL 34691 

Salvatore Lizzio of 9666 Noble Court in New Port Richey (376-8358) stopped by my office to 
discuss his most recent water bill. He believes that one person could not have used the number of 
gallons showing on his bill (more than 17,000). 1 understand that he has requested assistance from 
your office in determining whether he has a problem with his meter or whether he has a leak 
somewhere in the system. I would greatly appreciate any assistance you can provide to Mr. Lizzio. 
He is hoping to find an answer to this problem before the July 9 due date of the bill. 

Thanks in advance for your help. If I can ever do anythmg for you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Yours truly, 

State Representative, District 45 
Majority Whip 
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cc: Ralph Jaeger, Public Service Commission 




